
 

 
 
 
 

 

25th February 2021 

Dear Parent, 

I am sure by now that you are aware of the Prime Ministers Roadmap to Recovery in which he confirmed that 

all children can return to school from Monday 8th March.  This is very welcome news for us here at Endeavour 

as we have missed our children and families a great deal and look forward to welcoming you all back in just 

over a week’s time.  Please be aware that attendance from Monday 8th March is required for all children.   

It is expected children will return in full school uniform including sweatshirts and school shoes (not trainers).  

Many uniform items are freely available from supermarkets and sweatshirts can be ordered from 

https://www.kids-stop.co.uk/ 

 

Arrangements for arrival and departure from school remain the same as the autumn term and a reminder of 

times is included below.  Parents are reminded that only one adult per family are permitted to bring and 

collect their children following the one-way system and that a face mask must be worn whenever on the 

school site. 

 

Year Gp Drop/collect Time in Time out 

Nursery Nursery Gate 8.30am 11.30am 

Reception Reception Gate 8.40am 3.00pm 

Year 1 KS1 gate 8.40am 3.00pm 

Year 2 KS2 door 8.40am 3.00pm 

Year 3 KS2 door 8.50am 3.10pm 

Year 4 KS1 gate 8.50am 3.10pm 

Year 5 KS1 gate 9.00am 3.20pm 

Year 6 KS2 door 9.00am 3.20pm 

 

Breakfast club will also be open as before and places can now be booked via the website or by using the 

following link https://www.endeavouracademy.org.uk/parents/breakfast-club.  Please be aware that places 

are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

 

I look forward to seeing you all again soon. 

 
Carol Rhodes (Headteacher) 

https://www.kids-stop.co.uk/
https://www.endeavouracademy.org.uk/parents/breakfast-club

